Reference Code:
Title:

Creation Date(s):

Level of description:

Extent and medium:

Creator(s):
Access Conditions:

Copyright:

NATIONAL ARCHIVES

IRELAND

2005/151/697

Copy telex message from Donal O’Sullivan,
Ambassador of Ireland to the United Kingdom,
to Sean Donlon, Assistant Secretary,
Department of Foreign Affairs, reporting on his
conversation in London with Merlyn Rees, MP,
Secretary of State for Northern Ireland, on the
operation of the Northern Ireland Constitutional
Convention

21 May 1975
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